Campus Equity Week 2007

Portland, Oregon

AFT and OEA are coordinating a number of events to take place during Campus Equity Week 2007 at Portland Metro campuses.  We have invited colleges and universities from the Portland Metro area to participate in combined event.

The CEW event will package as many CEW events into a metro-wide calendar as possible.  Thus far, we have on tap:

· the AFT National Conference on Academic Freedom at PCC, 

· the OEA Legislative Roundtable at Clackamas CC;

The venue and date are being arranged, but we anticipate the conferences to be the highlight of local CEW week activities, culminating in the Portland-Metro conference on Saturday Nov. 3rd2007

Below are brief descriptions of the PCC and CCC CEW events.  Currently, PSU is creating a contingent faculty conference  to add to the CEW event.

1) AFT National Conference on Academic Freedom 

Portland Community College has been selected by AFT to be one of four

college/university sites hosting a forum on current challenges to

academic freedom, with a particular focus on the particular challenges

that contingent faculty face as they seek to exercise their academic

freedom in the classroom, and the consequent deleterious impact on

students' ability to confront and engage with issues of complexity and

controversy. Michael Dembrow, President PCCFF and David Reeves, Vice President PCCFF are guiding this event.

2) OEA Contingent Faculty Caucus Legislative Roundtable

Clackamas CC CF Vice President, Martin Kaplin and I are putting together a panel of guests among which are legislators, local leaders, and contingent faculty to discuss issues related to wages, benefits and working conditions of contingent faculty.

Among the issues to be discussed with respect to CF are health insurance, unemployment benefits, wage inequity, the deleterious effects and trends related to the exploitation of contingent faculty on students, instructors and the greater community.  We will also provide a legislative report card to identify candidates who support equity for contingent faculty.

Please RSVP and let me know if your college will be participating in this combined event.  We’re very excited about this combined event and hope to shine the light brighter on this issue.

Thanks so much,

Teri Pastore-

CEW Week ‘07 Coordinator

mailto:Teri.Pastore@gmail.com
